
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 12/15/2010 4:40:39 PM
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject:

There is no carve out for pipe that has been hydrotested already. The way it is written it appears that those sections 
that have already been hydrotested will require them to be hydrotested again. As written now, this would preclude 
using 300A
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